12 May 2017

Mrs Lucy Wicks MP
Chair
JSC on NBN Rollout

Dear Madam

Today | received your letter, and a full copy of the related Hansard publication, regarding the Inquiry into the
Rollout of the National Broadband Network hearing held at Redcliffe, Queensland on 6 April 2017.

I understand that the Conditions of Distribution of Hansard state that this copy is an uncorrected proof of
evidence taken before the committee.

Nevertheless, | am concerned that at least part of the evidence given by Mr Karlsson on page 17 of this report is
not factual.

According to the report, Mr Karlsson stated that "There are three directors of the company: Chris Aiken, Colin
Gough, Michael Colloco."”
I wish to inform you, categorically, that | am not, nor ever have been, a Director of Calko Group.

Under the terms of Evidence Gathering, Hansard, for Parliamentary Committees, | request that this information
is regarded as a correction of fact and that a notice is issued to all recipients of this letter, and this copy of
Hansard, informing them of the false nature of this evidence. | also request that before any further version of
Hansard is published that my name is removed from the record or that a statement is included to state that the
evidence collected regarding this matter is false.

Yours faithfully

Colin Gough





